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Newsletter 
 

Just a reminder that the Town Office is open to the public with our 

regular hours of Mon-Fri, from 8-12, 1-4:30.  We are closed for lunch 

from 12-1. 

For the safety of our customers and employees we are asking if you 

have recently had a fever, cough or shortness of breath please do not 

enter our office.  We are also asking that only 1 person (or 1 

household) enter the Town Office at a time in order to keep proper 

social distancing and enables us to clean/disinfect in-between 

residents. 

As the Provincial Government continues to announce Saskatchewan 

Re-Open plans, we will try our best to update residents on what is 

opening back up in town 

 



 

 

 

       The New Optimist RV Park is open!   

706 Balmoral Avenue 

(On the east side of Prairie Place Complex) 

There are 10 fully serviced spots available with water, sewer and power.   Campsites are 

equipped with 30-amp power. 

Please contact the town of Arcola to book campsites. 

(306) 455-2212 or arcadmin@sasktel.net 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Great news!!! 

Starting Tuesday, August 4th Southeast Regional Library branches are open to the public with 
limited services. 

Patrons will be able to come into the branch to return items, pick up their holds and use a public 
access computer. Browsing the collection will not be available at this time. 
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Reminder of the Saskatchewan All Terrain Vehicles 

Act and the Town of Arcola Bylaws 

 

The Town of Arcola would like to remind everyone of the bylaws in town 

regarding ATV’s including quads, dirt bikes and off-road utility vehicles in town.    

It shall be lawful to operate an ATV on all streets in the Town following the 

shortest distance from the place of residence/business to the nearest exit 

between the hours of 7 am and 11 pm from Monday through Saturday and from 

noon until 11 pm on Sunday, with the exception of Main Street.  Crossing of Main 

Street may be made on Railway Avenue and Balmoral Avenue. 

No person shall operate an ATV on any sidewalk, boulevard, school yard, park or 

playground within the town. 

 

The Saskatchewan RCMP are reminding the public to operate an ATV in public 

areas, a person must be at least 16 years old, and hold a valid driver’s license.  

Those who are between 12 and 15 years old may operate an ATV in public areas if 

they are supervised by someone who has a valid driver’s license, or who has 

passed an approved ATV training course.  A child under 12 cannot operate an ATV 

in public areas.  You must be able to provide proof of insurance and every rider 

MUST wear an approved helmet and appropriate protective riding gear. 
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Brady Bell       Dante Nelson 

Trinity Boulet      Tyson McLaren 

Connor Bryce      Kinnon Rolufs 

J’Naya Cunningham    Jacob Slykhuis 

Austin Davidson     Mason Johnston 

Ashley Devins      Shae-Lynne Johnston 

Telia Dolphin      Seth Petzel 

Tucker Eaton      Austin Sayer 

Alicia Fleck       Zackery Ulsifer 

Austin Fleck      Molly Vert 
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Upcoming Events in Town 

School is scheduled to resume on Tuesday, September 8
st

.  Here is a copy of the 

school schedule. Please remember there will be a lot of changes this year and 

some excited kids getting back to school.  Please watch for kids and watch your 

speed in the school zones. 
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The New Skate Park 

 

 

 

  

 

         

  Page 6 

The Town of Arcola, Mayor and Council would like to give 

a huge shout out and Thank You to  

Scott Tessier  

on the great job with getting our Skate Park up and 

running! 

We would like to also thank Jeremy Johnston for 

donating the skate park pieces to the town, to Josh Sim 

for all his help, the Arcola Co-Op and Rodney Lees 

for the use of the forklift, truck and trailer.  We are truly 

grateful for the community support in getting this big 

project up and running.  

One last big Thank You to all of the volunteers 

who came out and helped in any way with building, 

hauling fixing and painting.  We appreciate all of your 

help. 

Without the help of volunteers in a community it makes it 

hard for communities to do the extras! 

Have fun! 


